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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

The Department of Theatre and Dance at Baldwin Wallace University is deeply saddened to 

announce that due to COVID-19 precautions issued by Ohio Governor, Mike DeWine and BW's 

efforts to keep our students, faculty, staff and community safe and healthy, all spring 

productions have been cancelled. This includes The Resistible Rise of Arturo Ui, (March 20-21), 

The Burial At Thebes (March 25-28), Dracula (April 22-26), Testing Ground (April 29), and 10-

Minute Play Festival (May 5). Ticketholders will be contacted by the box office concerning refund 

policies. Please stay tuned for updates on future BW Theatre & Dance productions. We’ll be back 

next fall! In the meantime, please check out our Facebook (@BWCTheatre) and Instagram 

(@bwtheatredance) to read students’ responses on the pandemic and for the latest on next 

year’s season announcement. 

Kleist Center for Art & Drama Box Office phone: (440) 826-2240 

Department of Theatre & Dance phone: (440) 826-2239 |email: theatre@bw.edu   
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